
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON PROPOSED
DISPOSAL OF PUBLIC PROPERTY

There will be a Public Hearing before the Danville City Council on Tuesday, March 6,
2012 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon after as may be heard, in the City Council Chambers on the
Fourth Floor of City Hall at 427 Patton Street.

To conform to Section 15.2-1800 of the Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public
is hereby notified that a public hearing will be held on the following:

Request to convey, for the purchase price of $5,250, a 0.27 acre parking lot
located on Lynn Street (also known as the Durham Hosiery Parking Lot) (Parcel
#23104) to Rehab Development, Inc.

The Resolution and Appraisal may be inspected at the Office of the City Attorney.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE
Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk


